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Overseas Alumnae

[bookmark: _GoBack]** Posted on 26 September 2017:
The fifth issue of Overseas Alumnae Newsletter has just been released. It covers the latest news of Ms Evelyn Jenkins, the 5th principal of YWGS. There are also some happy activity reports from different corners of the world, including Toronto, Vancouver, North and South California, Sydney and Bursins. Last but not least, we have a lovely piece of sharing from Mrs Ruth Lee, former principal of YWGS! Enjoy your reading! [ Fifth Issue ]

** Posted on 20 February 2017:
The fourth issue of Overseas Alumnae Newsletter has just been released. Its cover story is a report on the Thanksgiving Dinner - celebrating Rev. C. C. Lee's 50 years of ordination into the Christian Ministry. Other articles include Greetings from Ms Yau Ping Wai and latest news from various Overseas Alumnae Chapters. There are some sharings from alumnae who has worked/studied overseas in Taipei, Genoa and Beijing. Moreover, Ms Lindy Mogford, former YW teacher in late 70s, also shared her fond memory of YW. Enjoy your reading! [ Fourth Issue ]

** Posted on 4 November 2016:
The third issue covers "Message from the Principal, Eulogy for Ms Suen Chien-to and Mr Lee Chik-fong (former YW teachers) and Angel Yeung ('78 alumna), My 75th Birthday Letter from Ms Yau Ping-wai, latest news from Vancouver, Sydney, SF Bay Area and S California Chapters". Moreover, there are two articles from Ms Wong Ka-po (former Music teacher) and Mrs Margaret Hung (former Chemistry teacher) and two more from Hong Kong and Taipei. Enjoy your reading! [ Third Issue ]

** Posted on 25 February 2016:
The second issue of Overseas Alumnae Newsletter has just been released. It covers the good news of the San Francisco overseas chapter recently set up and a very interesting article from Mrs Ruth Lee on her 3-month tour after her retirement. There are also lots of sharing from all our overseas chapters. Enjoy your reading! [ Second Issue ]

** Posted on 25 December 2015:
Following Mrs. Ruth Lee's recent visits to reach out to our alumnae overseas and the Premier Issue of our Alumnae Association Newsletter with a special feature on overseas alumnae, we would like to strengthen our connections with you. On the top of our co-ordinator Ms. FOK Oi Ying Alice (oiyingfok@yahoo.com), we have two more alums joining the team to serve: they are Mr. LAU Siu Ki Clive (Clive@netvigator.com) and Ms. LEE Sai Fung Odetta (oleehk@netvigator.com).

** Posted on 8 September 2015:
The AA Newsletter Team is happy to present this Premier Issue, with heartfelt stories on 13 overseas alumnae from nine cities. Mrs Ruth Lee, former YW Principal, has done a lot to strengthen the overseas alumnae network and this Premier issue launched at her retirement is a tribute to her wonderful contribution over the years. [ Premier Issue ]

Contributions for the Spring Issue 2016 are most welcome. Submission could be sent to the Editors of AA Newsletter by email to alumnae@ywgs.edu.hk

** Posted on 6 June 2014:
Dr Frank Wan, President of the YWGSAA, has written a message to the overseas alumnae to announce the setup of an Overseas Alumnae Liaison Group which aims to coordinate better communication and sharing between Hong Kong and overseas alumnae. The co-ordinator of the Group is Ms. FOK Oi Ying Alice who may be reached by email oiyingfok@yahoo.com or alumnae@ywgs.edu.hk. [ President's Message ]
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